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What is ODOT planning to do? 

The 1½-mile section of U.S. Highway 101 through Port Orford was last 

paved more than a decade ago and is showing signs of rutting and cracking.  

This project will resurface the highway from Garrison Slough to Cemetery 

Loop Road (milepost 300.0-301.5), upgrade ADA ramps and make other 

improvements for pedestrians. Construction is scheduled for 2022. 

Permanent striping changes 

In May of 2017, ODOT restriped the section of U.S. 101 through Port Orford, 

reducing traffic to one travel lane in each direction while adding a center turn 

lane and bike lanes in an effort to improve safety for motorists, pedestrians 

and bicyclists. At the request of the City of Port Orford, this project will make 

those changes permanent. 

How will drivers and pedestrians be affected? 

During construction, motorists can expect intermittent lane closures and 

brief delays. Some accesses may be temporarily blocked by paving 

equipment. Pedestrian detours will be identified when sidewalks are under 

construction. 

ODOT will provide weekly construction updates to local media. 

Need More Information? 

Dan Latham 
Public Information Specialist 
 

ODOT Region 3 

3500 Stewart Parkway 

Roseburg, OR 97470 
 

(541) 817-5200 

Dan.LATHAM@odot.state.or.us 

 

 

Project Fast Facts 

Location U.S. 101, milepost 300.0 - 301.5  (Port Orford) 

Overall budget $5.3 million (estimate) 

Construction timeline Spring to fall 2022 

Bid let date October 21, 2021      

General Goals  Preserve roadway surface 

 Improve safety for pedestrians and bicyclists 

 Reduce maintenance costs 
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